
Briefing Note for Wirral Schools Forum – 13th Jan 2016

Draft TU Facilities Time Service Level Agreement

Background

Following a Schools Forum Meeting in Sept 2015, the Local Authority was asked by 
the Schools Forum, to develop a draft service level agreement covering School TU 
Facilities Time.

Development of Service Level Agreement 

In the development of the service level agreement the Local Authority have 
consulted with:

 Other North West Local Authorities on current arrangements for School TU 
facilities time. 

NB most NW Authorities have 100% buy back for TU facilities time for maintained 
schools and academies.

 Professional Associations and Trade Unions on the content of the service 
level agreement.

 Wirral Schools Finance Team on the appropriate costing of service level 
agreement, based on the de-delegation of funding to schools.

Status of report

The attached draft TU Facilities Time Service level agreement is for comment /noting 
by the Wirral Schools Forum

Decisions on buy back of the service level agreement will be made by individual 
academies and where relevant defined group of maintained schools.
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